
Technology Procurement Program 
Bid 24-03-0222 

We are pleased to announce the North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association has successfully 
completed its statewide competitive award for Technology effective March 16, 2023 
through March 15, 2024. 

Congratulations, your company has been included on the Association’s price sheet 
contract controlled by the North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association’s Solicitation for Bids 
and Contract Terms and Conditions. 

By the award of this contract based on your company’s bid for Solicitation Number 
24-03-0222, all terms and conditions set forth in the Solicitation for Bids and Contract
Terms and Conditions are incorporated herein by reference and agreed to by the
Contractor and the North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association.

Signature of Authorized Representative Signature of NCSA Contract Administrator 

    Jason D. Bennett 

Printed Name of Authorized Representative Printed Name of NCSA Contract Administrator 

       March 16, 2023 

Contractor/Company Name (Please Print) Date 

Date 

North Carolina Sheriffs’ Association 
Technology Procurement Program  

Contract Award Agreement 

Annita Nerses

Intrepid Networks, LLC

16 March 2023
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